
MoPac Intersections Environmental Study

What is the problem?
XXThe MoPac Expressway intersections at Slaughter Lane 
and La Crosse Avenue in southwest Austin were originally 
constructed in 1992 and have grown increasingly congested 
over the years. Traffic congestion at these intersections 
has created operational problems, causing travel delays 
and adversely affecting access, safety, and mobility. If no 
improvements are made, the congestion will only continue to 
get worse for residents of southwest Austin.

Please use the space below to describe problems you 
have encountered at the intersections of Slaughter 
Lane and La Crosse Avenue.

Place your  
sticky notes  

here


